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Dear Parents/Carers,        

 

The last few weeks in Year 6 

 

End of Year 6 Day Trip 

 

We are reaching the end of a busy year for the children in Year 6 who have worked extremely hard. We 

traditionally take Year 6 pupils on an end of year day trip.  Pupils were asked to list their ideas for the trip  and 

the majority opted for the Cinema followed by Waterworld Aqua Park in Stoke On Trent. 

 

We have provisionally booked this on Thursday 20th July. We are asking for a contribution of £21.50 towards 

the trip to cover costs. We have tried to keep the cost as low as possible as we understand that the trip to 

Skern is expensive . Unfortunately, with increasing coach prices and entrance fees this is the minimum that we 

are able to bring this down to. 

 

Should there be enough interest and the trip goes ahead, then in order to make the most of the day and allow 

time for travelling the coach will depart from school at 9.00am. Please arrange for your child to be in school 

for 8.45am on the day in order to allow children to be registered and be on the coach ready for departure at 

9.00am.   Pupils will need to bring along a packed lunch, a drink (not fizzy) / small bag of sweets or popcorn for 

the cinema. (The film will be appropriate for this age). Pupils will need a water bottle or additional drinks to 

keep hydrated throughout the day. We anticipate returning to school for approximately 5.00pm.  Please collect 

your child from the school gates on Winsford Avenue. Children will not need to wear school uniform on the day 

but should have with them their swimming kit and towel. The water park is equipped for non swimmers and 

those that are more confident. If there are any concerns, or you would like to discuss this further, then please 

contact us as soon as possible.  

 

Leavers Ball (smart dress!) 

 

On the evening of Wednesday 5th July, School and PTA will host a leavers ball for Year 6. It will include a disco, 

refreshments and a ball like hall! We would like to request £5.00 contribution to help with costs. The leavers 

ball will largely be funded by school and the PTA. Please note mobile phones are not permitted. 

 

During the day of the 5th July this is classed as ‘Moving On Day’ and Coventry Secondary and Primary Schools 

have traditionally planned all Year 6 pupils to be at Secondary schools. This year there are a few schools that 

have not planned their transition or moving on day on this date. This gives us a problem as our year groups in 

school spend time in their new classrooms with new teachers. For this reason we are not expecting any Year 6 

pupils in school until the time of the ball. If your child is out of school on that date then this will be classed as 

an authorised absence. If you would rather your child comes in to St Chris on moving on day, then please notify 

us at your earliest convenience.   

 

 

 

http://www.st-christopher.coventry.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

Leavers Gifts 

 

School and the PTA will provide all Year 6 leavers with a memorable gift at the end of the year. There is no 

charge for this. 

 

It would be lovely for the whole of Year 6 to join us on the day trip and at the ball. We would be grateful if 

this payment could be sent in by Wednesday 21st June together with the reply slip below and the attached 

consent form. Should the above be too expensive for you please contact us in the office and we may be able to 

help out in some way-please don’t struggle without speaking to us.  

 

We are looking forward to an enjoyable last few weeks.                                                                                      

 

Yours sincerely,   

 

 

Year 6 Teachers  

& Mrs Robinson 

 

 

 

Leavers Ball – 5th July &  

Odeon Cinema & Waterworld - Thursday 20th July 

   

 

Name of child .............................................................................         Class .......................... 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in the above visit.    

 

I enclose a contribution of £21.50 to cover the cost of transport and admission 

 

I enclose a £5.00 donation towards the leaver’s ball   

 

Signed .............................................................parent/guardian 
 


